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Dringhouses Primary School
Enjoying Excellent Education

14.09.2021
Dear Families,

Early doors for announcements of change | appreciate, but we're happy to be able
to let you know that your child's teacher, Sarah Davis, is expecting a baby, due in
February 2022.

We understand that this means a change to your child’s adult in class, and we're
recruiting early to make sure that we're able to select someone for Sarah'’s
maternity cover who will be able to step in to her shoes, and provide the same
excellent levels of care, compassion, and understanding that - whether new to
Sarah's class, or not - your child will have become used to.

Please be assured that we'll make sure that the transition - likely to happen after
Christmas - will be smooth, with time for the cover teacher to get to know the

class beforehand.

I hope you'll join with us in congratulating Sarah when you next see her, and that
you and your children have enjoyed the start to the new academic year.
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Ben Sutton | Headteacher
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